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Joining „CampusBlosn“ – Symphonic wind orchestra of the University of Regensburg 
 
 
How do I become a member? 

By audition. Auditions for the CampusBlosn (symphonic wind orchestra) take place during the first 

two weeks in each Full Term. 

 

Where? 

In the basement of the Vielberth building. 

 

Do you have to register in advance?  

Yes. If you are interested in joining CampusBlosn, please write an email to 

musik.campusblosn@web.de with your name and instrument! This way you are automatically 

registered for the audition and receive detailed information about your audition date.  

Please do not register for the audition on our social media channels! You can fill out a questionnaire 

with further information about yourself and playing practice immediately before the audition. 

 

What do I have to bring with me? 

Your instrument and one or two piece you have already learned. A solo piece is best, but it may also 

be an orchestral excerpt.  

 

Is there really no alternative? 

Nobody likes auditions but it is the best way to find out if people are suitable for the orchestra or not.  

 

What does the audition look like? 

There is no piano accompaniment. Everybody just plays their pieces to the conductor and a few 

members of the orchestra. After a few minutes the piece will usually be interrupted and one or two 

excerpts from the orchestra’s repertoire are then distributed to be played from sight. The audition 

lasts about five to ten minutes.  

If there is a vacancy it may happen that somebody is taken on straight away. If you fail audition, tips 

on how to improve will be given. You can introduce yourself again later. 

 

Does this have to be repeated every term? 

No. Once you have become a member of the orchestra, you are entitled to your position until the end 

of your studies in Regensburg. If the respective positions are not occupied by students from the 

University of Regensburg and OTH Regensburg, other students or employees of the University of 

Regensburg, as well as former students are warmly welcome.  

 

 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact musik.campusblosn@web.de!  
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